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I strongly prefer we stay on standard time zone. When I scout a venue for an outdoor 

performance, I want to know where the sun will be approximately, and not have to 

calculate the difference if DST is in effect on the event date. I'm also a stargazer, so 

when I'm reading information about what astronomy objects will cross the meridian 

when, I will not have to calculate the DST offset during certain months. I think if 

workers or families want to enjoy an extra hour of daylight during the summer, 

schools and workplaces are free to start an hour earlier during summer months. 

Thank you for being scientific in your consideration of this matter. I do understand the 

logic in wanting all three west coast states make the change together. 


